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BOARD OF MISSIONS AND CHURCH EXTENSION
OF THE METHODIST CHURCH

150 FIFTH AVENUE NEw York 11,N.Y.

DivisiON oF FOREIGN MISSIONS March Ol, 1944

Mr. J. Farl Fowler
281 Fourth Avenue

New York 10, N. Y. |
Dear Mr. Fowler:
My secretary forwarded to me out here in Pennsylvania

the notice of the special meeting of the Hwa Chung College Finance
Committee next Tuesday afternoon.

I regret that I can not meet with you. Another en-
gagement will prevent.

Very truly yours,

ok T

Frank T. Cartwright
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BOARD OF MISSIONS AND CHURCH EXTENSION
OF THE METHODIST CHURCH

150 FIFTH AVENUE NEw Yorxk 11, N.Y.

May 9, 1944

DivisiION OF FOREIGN MISSIONS

Mr. Arthur Sherman,
Episcopal Board,
281 Fourth Ave.,
New York, 10, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Sherman:

Following our recent meeting of the Hua Chung
Board of Founders I wrote to the office of the Methodlst
Missionary Society in London with regard to one of the
actions taken, that is regarding provision for Chinese
who are directly supported by the Misslonary Soclety.

Yesterday I received a reply from Mr. Harold
Rattenbury, and a copy of this reply 1ls sent to you
for information.

Very truly yours,

Do ik T

Frank T. Cartwright
Assoclate Secretary




June 4, 1948

Dry Frank T, Cartwright
150 Fifth Avenue
New York' No Yo

My dear Dr. Cartwright:

After the death of Dr, J. G, Vaughan, I
wrote to The Rev, Harold S, Rattenbury regarding the
appointment of a new alternate for Miss Porter to represent
the Methodist Missionary Society of London on the Huachung
Committee. I told him that if they had no one to suggest
that I would consult you regarding the suggestion of a name
to be used., Will you please let me know whose name you
would recommend to submit to Mr. Rattenbury to appoint as
an alternate to Miss Porter on the Huachung Committee?

Many thanks for your help in this matter.

Very sincerely yours,

Je. Earl Fowler
Associate Secretary

JEF:chh




BOARD OF MISSIONS AND CHURCH EXTENSION
OF THE METHODIST CHURCH

150 FIFTH AVENUE NEw YOorRkK 1],N.Y

June 14, 1948y 16 1948

AR W EE

Dr. J. Barl Fowler,
Protestant Episcopal Church,
281 Fourth Ave.,

New York 10, N. Y.

Dear Pr. Fowler:

Replying to your inquiry of June 4th about a name to
be suggested in place of Dr. Vaughan on the Huachung Committee,
I would suggest one or the other of the following:- If a woman
is desired, I would suggest Miss Louise Robinson, who 1s the
China secretary for our Woman's Division. If a man is preferred
I would suggest Dr. A Morris Paty, who is Dr. Vaughan's successor

in our Medical Department.

Sincerely yours,

T

Frenk T. Cartwright
Agsociate Secretary

e




BOARD OF MISSIONS AND CHURCH EXTENSION
OF THE METHODIST CHURCH

150 FIFTH AVENUE NEw York 11,N.Y.

Di1visiOoN oF FOREIGN MISSIONS

July 22, 1948

Mr. J. Earl Fowler
281 Fourth Avenue
New York 10, X.Y.
Dear Mr. Fowler:

Thank you for the invitation to represent the Methodist
Missionary Society of Lendon, England on the Board of Trustees
of Huachung University. I shall be glad to attend any meetings
that may be called after September 1,

Sincerely yours

R.-Morrio P
Medical

A WORLD SERVICE AGENCY OF THE METHODIST CHURGH
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June 27, 1933

'HE BUAKL- | F MISSIONS

PRITEST

R XN T

JUN 29 1933
J. W, wOOUD
NEW YARK

281 - 4th AVE

Dr. John Wood
281 Fourth Avenue
New York City
Dear Dr., Vood:
By yesterday's mall I received from
the Methodlst Missionary Society in London authorization
to sign with Dr. W. A. Grist the deed of incorporation
of the Central China College Foundation. I do not know
Mr. Field's address therefore I write this notification
to you.
Sincerely yours,
RN -

Frank T, Cartwright
Associate Secretary




Ootober 26, 1934

Dr. A, L. Warnshuis
419 Fourth Avenue
New York, N. Y,

Dear Dr, Warnshuis:

At the meeting of the Hua Chung College
Board of Pounders last spring, the question was raised
of service by alternate on behalf of the regular
trustees. T have been looking up the correspondence
with Mr, Grist concerning the appointment of Dr, Vaughan
and myself. The correspondence states expressly that
we have been elected by the affiliated bodies of the
United Methodist Church, or rather, of the Missionary
Society which formerly was conducted under the name of
the Methodist Missionary Society. I believe this
clears up the legal status.,

Very truly yours,
Frank T, Cartwright
Associate Secretary




